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Dear Pharmacist Intern,   
   
SAPC e-Note: 2023 INTERN/TUTOR MANUAL IS NOW AVAILABLE FOR 
DOWNLOAD  
   
The South African Pharmacy Council (SAPC) congratulates you on completing your 
Bachelor of Pharmacy (BPharm) degree, welcome to your internship year. You are 
encouraged to download the 2023 Intern/Tutor Manual on www.sapc.za.org/Intern_Manual 
 

The Intern/Tutor Manual aims to guide Pharmacist Interns through their practical training 
year by providing them with valuable information that will help them complete the 
internship year successfully. Pharmacist Interns are expected to familiarise themselves 
with the content of the manual, as it contains useful and essential information for both the 
Pharmacist Intern and Tutor.  
 
For any internship-related queries, please email Interns@sapc.za.org or contact us via our 
social media pages @OfficialSAPC.  
   
   

Yours sincerely,   
  

Vincent Tlala 

Registrar/CEO   
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